
Dear Senators,   

 
Please vote no in SB761.  Reading this bill it makes changes to the initiative 
petition process. 
 
Eliminating other access used to easily allow your constituents to 
participate in our DEMOCRATIC process greatly REDUCES participation. 
This bill, if it becomes law, removes the trust we have in our elected 
officials. This bill would allow you to freely pass bills that are 
Unconstitutional and would affect Oregon citizens and our rights! Limiting 
our voices in opposition of any Bill is contradictory to the reason our 
Government was established, which is to protect and support the Rights of 
Citizens.  
 
Why would we need an emergency clause in this? I would like clear 
reasoning on how a Bill like this protects the Rights of Oregon Citizens.  
 
It seems to me this bill would target and suppress shut-ins, people with 
disabilities, seniors, the voices of the citizens of rural Oregon, and the 
growing number of tele-commuting employees who quite frankly aren’t out 
in public much.  
 
The requirement of the Secretary of State to take away the availability of 
the E- signature form or not count the signatures gathered should a 

violation be found, opens the door to activity that could end an effort.  
 
We the citizens of this great state trust that you, our elected officials, will 
protect our freedom of participating in E-signature forms by voting no to 
advance SB761. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Darla Moore 
Mother of 5 
Grandmother of 6 
Graduate of Partners in Policymaking 2002 
Former occupations: 



Advocate for SPED students and Parents at So OR school District, Personal 
Agent at So OR Regional Brokerage, Family Coordinator for at Risk 
Families, IA in Resource and Severe Developmental Disabilities classrooms.  
 


